
PUBLIC NOTICE 
Due to the Winter Storm Damage that occurred on last week, 

the City of Brookshire Administrative Office will be closed 

Monday, February 22, 2021 as repairs still remain being done. 

 

The citizens of Brookshire will be informed as soon as possible 

regarding Tuesday, February 23, 2021. Please continue to check 

the City of Brookshire website and the City of Brookshire Police 

Department Facebook page for updates. 

 

We, the City of Brookshire do apologize for any inconvenience 

that this may have caused. 

  

o ONLY For Emergency please contact (281)375-5000 

 


